Applications
Are Being Accepted

If you are graduating from high school at the end of the school year
and you are part of a household that participates in one of our
housing programs, you may qualify for a one time scholarship from
the Imperial Valley Housing Authority.

If you have questions about the scholarship application, please call
Michelle Flores at (760) 351-7000 ext. 114 or

by email mflores@ivha.org
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DEADLINE FOR SUBMITTING APPLICATION:
5:00 pm—July 31, 2024
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Imperial Valley Housing Authority
2024 IVHA Scholarship Application

Deadline for submitting Scholarship Application
is 5:00 pm on July 31, 2024

Graduates must be part of a household enrolled in one IVHA’s housing assistance programs in order to
receive consideration.

Applicant Name: GPA:

Home Address:

Mailing Address: Telephone:
Cell Phone:

Name of Parent(s) or guardian(s):

What college will you attend? (Please type response on separate sheet)
What type of career interests you? (Please type response on separate sheet)
What was your favorite high school extra-curricular activity?

(Please type response on separate sheet)

For further consideration it will be necessary for you to submit the following information
along with this application:

Narrative about yourself, your college plans, career plans and a strong reason why you should
receive a scholarship.

Transcript

Two letters of recommendation

Applicant Signature:

* You may return the required information to Michelle Flores, Director of Operations, by
email at mflores(@ivha.org or drop off in the drop box located at 1402 D Street, Brawley,
CA or at 1690 West Adams Avenue, El Centro.




